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NACS enrollment concludes with a vast majority of students 
returning onsite despite the COVID-19 pandemic 

 
Fort Wayne, Ind. (Friday, Aug. 7, 2020) –Northwest Allen County Schools completed its fall 2020 
registration process this week with an increase of roughly 100 students. Next week NACS will have 86.4 
percent of its students returning onsite and 13.6 percent returning through remote learning.   

The first day of school is set for Wednesday, Aug. 12. More information about NACS schools, registration, 
or the district reopening plans may be found online at nacs.k12.in.us. All of the secondary schools have 
spirit-wear masks available for purchase to support the athletics programs at Maple Creek, Carroll Middle 
and Carroll High schools.  
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